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Nunzio Palladino

Chairman

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed is a letfer from my constituent, Stanley
Mendes, strongly proposing an lndevendeﬂ' review by
the State of California of the ea**hquale safety
features at the Diablo Canyon nuclear facility.

I am interested in your suggestions on how the
State of Califormia might go about forming this kind
of independent review board.

Any information you can send me on this issue
would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

RJL:raw
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STANLEY H. MENDES, INC.
STRUCTURAL ENGINEER
1226v; STATE ST. SUITE 7
SANTA BARBARA. CALIF. 93101

PHONE (80%: 962.9870

October 21, 1981 ., =

The Hon. Robert Lagomarsino
House of Representatives
2332 Rayburn HOB
wWashington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Lagcmarsino:

On October 20, 1981, the Ventura County Board of Supervisors
voted (5-0) to support the request of its neighbor, County
of Santa Barbara, and reguest that Governor Brown consider
the feasibility of a detailed independent review by the
State of California of the earthguake safety features of

the Diablo Canyon nuclear facility.

Your support for Ventura and Santa Barbara County's position
would be greatly appreciated by the people here and elsewhere
in California.

I would be pleased to discuss this matter with you at your
convenience.

Very sincerely yours,

Stanley H. Mendes
Structural Engineer
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